
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Issue #1 • February 2021 

Welcome to the first edition of the Pinjarra SHS Alumni 
Update! 

A big thank you for those who have signed to the PSHS 
Alumni mailing list on our website. Our alumni 
community has grown to over 170 members in a very 
short amount of time, with PSHS leavers spanning back 
to 1958! We look forward to sharing with you exciting 
developments regarding the school’s centenary 
celebrations this year, as well as offer you opportunities 
to get involved and re-engage with the Pinjarra SHS 
community.  

 

Pinjarra SHS Centenary Open Day 
The major event of our centenary year is our Open Day. 
This PSHS Open Day will be held on Saturday June 5 
2021, during the Pinjarra Festival. 

More details about the Open Day will be released in the 
coming weeks, so stay tuned! 

 
 

Help Wanted: PSHS Open Day Displays 
In the run up to the PSHS Open Day, we are currently 
gathering artefacts of all kinds to display on the day. We 
are currently seeking school photos, items from school 
days past, extraordinary pieces of work, and other items 
of interest from our alumni and school community. If 
you have something you would like to loan or donate 
for the Open Day, please contact Pinjarra SHS via email.  

Please note that due to storage constraints, we 
unfortunately have to be selective about what pieces 
we can accept. 

 

 

 

Help Wanted:  
Yearbook Scanning Project 

As part of our Centenary and Open Day, work has 
commenced on digitising our old yearbooks. These 
digitised yearbooks will be made available to browse on 
the Open Day. A part of this project aims to include 
search functionality to the digital copies of the 
yearbooks to make looking for friends and family easier.  

However, PSHS is missing a few editions of the 
yearbook, and we would like your help in finding them. 
Our goal is to borrow any missing editions to scan and 
complete our digital yearbook library. We are currently 
seeking the current editions: 

1970 (and earlier) 

1973 1975 1982 1983 

1984 1986 1987 1988 

1992 1993 1995 1999 

2014 2015   
 

Help Wanted: Identifying Artefacts 
Lastly, we have an honour board which we are looking 
to learn more about. We are currently unsure about its 
year of origin, as well as what accolade it celebrates.  

A picture of the board is attached. 

If you have any information regarding the board, please 
contact us at pinjarra.shs@education.wa.edu.au. 
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